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I’m currently working with 

Boo-Rim Precision on a 

2nd  business car project.   

Six versions of SP #106 are planned  

including two as the “Shasta” and four 

as the “Oregon” 

G.N. A3 (2nd) is planned 

as seen in this 1963 view  

#129 is planned in four versions.  One 

as EP&SW Nacozari and three as SP 

This W.P. car is planned as #01 and as #103 

Models will be produced factory finished in HO 

scale brass.  Production is subject to advance 

reservations only with delivery expected in 2022.   

D&RGW #107 is planned as 

seen here at Salt Lake City 


